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Securities Commission Celebrates World Investor Week 2021 

Nassau, The Bahamas, 22 September 2021 -- The Securities Commission of The Bahamas (the 
Commission) announced today its participation in the fifth annual celebration of World Investor Week 
(WIW), which it will observe the week of Monday 11 to Sunday 17 October 2021. 
 
WIW is an initiative of the International Organization of Securities Commissions (IOSCO), the global 
standard setter for securities markets regulation. The global campaign raises awareness about the 
importance of investor education and protection and the work of IOSCO securities regulators and other 
IOSCO members in these critical areas.   

This year, some of the activities planned by the Commission include: 

 Social media campaigns that focus on investor education messaging; 
 Launch of a video competition on the SMART investor; 
 Webinar on the recently released business capital rules, the rules’ investor protection 

mechanisms and the potential for small- and medium-sized enterprises; and  
 New media content on the capital markets and the role of the Commission.  

More information about the Commission’s activities will be available on the Commission’s website 
(www.scb.gov.bs) and on its Facebook page. To learn more about World Investor Week visit 
www.worldinvestorweek.org.  

 


